
Canandaigua Farmer’s Market Accepting New Vendor Applications for
2021 Season until April 1st 

New Hours Announced and Officers elected for 2021 season

Canandaigua, March 12, 2021 -- The Canandaigua Farmer’s Market is seeking new vendors for our 

2020 summer/fall season until April 1, 2021.  

At the annual meeting held last week, the market members elected the following new board 

members: President – Don Cotter of CDGA Coffee Company; Vice President – Shannon Love of 

Love Grown Farm; Secretary – Karl Kern of Bristol Hills Lavender; Treasurer – Richard Riedman of 

Riedman Happy Hives and Vendor Market Manager - Brian Howell of Howell Farm.

“The Canandaigua Farmers Market has been a summer tradition for 21 years. We’re hoping in 2021 it

continues to be a special place for family, friends and visitors to come together to safely socialize and

support local farmers and specialty food producers,” said Don Cotter, President of Canandaigua 

Farmer’s Market. 

The market is seeking new vendors– particularly agricultural vendors who grow quality produce, 

fruits, flowers, cheese, meats, and eggs locally as well as small scale food processors – offering 

locally produced sauces, pickles, jams, specialty mustards or other products.  All local farmers and 

producers are invited to apply to become a vendor at the market.

NEW Market hours are were announced – open from 9 am – 12 PM each Saturday under and around

the pavilion on Mill Street, one block east of Main Street.  The market has implemented COVID-19 

safety protocols including greater spacing between vendors; offering sanitization stations and 

extending our vendor area beyond the Pavilion to accommodate the additional spacing required as 

well as requesting customers wear masks when visiting the market.   and will run from June 5 until 

Oct. 30 rain or shine. 

Applications are being accepted until April 1st.

You can apply by downloading the application via http://canandaiguafarmersmarket.com/become-a-

vendor  You can download and read the market guidelines and rules as well as the market 

application.

http://canandaiguafarmersmarket.com/become-a-vendor/
http://canandaiguafarmersmarket.com/become-a-vendor/


Vendors are required to sell only what they produce and must adhere to market rules and guidelines. 

Preference is given to vendors and farmers operating within 50 miles of Canandaigua.

About Us

The Canandaigua Farmer’s Market is Ontario County's only farmer-run market consisting of 

approximately 30 vendors offering local farm fresh foods and locally produced products. 

Market vendors offer farm fresh and local products including jams and jellies, mustards and maple 

syrup as well as mountains of fresh salad greens, brightly colored vegetables, sweet smelling flowers 

and plants, freshly baked goodies and golden local honey – just to name a few of the goodies 

available each week. 

Sign up for a weekly email that will tell you what special items will be available that week – or learn 

more about the vendors by clicking on the   “meet the vendor page” on the market’s web site at 

www.canandaiguafarmersmarket.com   or like the Canandaigua-Farmer’s Market on Facebook:: 

https://www.facebook.com/canandaiguafarmersmarket/ or find us on TripAdvisor. Please review us 

on TripAdvisor – we are shooting to be one of the top destinations in Canandaigua! 

https://www.facebook.com/canandaiguafarmersmarket/
http://www.canandaiguafarmersmarket.com/
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